
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Attn: AASHE STARS Letter of 
Affirmation Pre-Submission 
Review 
August 19, 2020 

 
To Whom It May Concern,  

 

In July 2020, Derek Martin, Sustainability Coordinator for Sesquehanna University contacted me to 
discuss the opportunity of improving each of our STARS reports by utilizing the STARS Review 
Template. We agreed that our timelines and goal submission dates aligned and began our reviews of 
each other’s submissions. 

 
After performing a first and second review, I can attest that all identified issues in the report have been 
resolved. 

 
Please feel free to contact me at matthew.muchna@nau.edu or at 928.523.1791 if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Matthew J. Muchna (he/him/his) 
Sustainability Manager 
Office of Sustainability  
matthew.muchna@nau.edu  | (928) 523 – 1791 

 

 
 

Northern Arizona sits at the base of the San Francisco peaks, on homelands sacred to Native Americans throughout 

the region. We honor their past, present, and future generations, who have lived here for millennia and will forever 

call this place home. 
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